@ JDS Public School, Panpur

Ref No: JDSPS/NOTICE/FEB/010 Date: 28/02/2024

NOTICE

Dear Parents,

Greetings from JDSPS!

This is to notify you that, as the final term examination will be commencing on and
from 4th of March, 2024(Monday),we hereby declare that o1st of March,2024
(Friday) as STUDY LEAVE for all our students, so that, they can prepare well for
their upcoming year-end examination.

We wish all the vefy best to our dear students.

Note: Kindly go through the Time Table and the instructions posted in the class group
through the school application on 13t of February, 2024.

“SD/-
Head Mistress

CC to:

i) Director’s office;

ii) Academic manager’s office;
iii) Logistics & operation’s office;
iv) Account’s office;

v) All teacher’s & other staffs



